
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref: s131441_s4.55(2)_01 
 
 
15 July 2019 
 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 
 
 
Attention: Cameron Sargent 
 
 
Dear Cameron, 
 
RE: Crown Sydney Hotel Resort (SSD 6957 MOD 1) | Notice of Exhibition – s4.55(2) 
 
The purpose of this statement is to provide confidence to The Department of Planning and Environment that 
the modifications proposed in the Crown Sydney Hotel Resort s4.55(2) Application, lodged on 29 May 2019, 
do not impact on the current Fire Engineering Strategy developed in consultation with FRNSW.  
 
The fire engineering strategy for the building remains in accordance with the Performance Requirements of 
the National Construction Code (NCC) applicable to the development. 
 
Should any further information be required for a determination to be made please contact the undersigned on 
02 9299 6605. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 

 
Graham Morris 

Accredited Fire Engineer (C10) – BPB 3200 

MIEAust CPEng NER 
 


